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Virtual charter students deserve fair access to the same resources as every other 

public school student. The Student Success Act was designed to help students who 

need it most, yet virtual charter students are excluded. Virtual charter students can 

be students with disabilities, students with medical conditions, students with sports 

careers, students who live far from physical buildings, students who watch siblings, 

students who feel like they look or sound different, or any other student who needs 

fair access educational resources through a virtual charter school. HB 2583 is about 

fairness—ensuring ALL students have access to SIA funds, no matter where they 

learn.  


